
J U N E  2 0 2 5

WE’VE MOVED!

The Gwinnett County Solicitor General’s Office is excited to share

that we have relocated from the first floor to the second floor of

the Gwinnett County Justice and Administration Center. Our new

office space has dedicated meeting rooms for victims and

witnesses,

a quiet room to provide comfort and privacy to victims and

expanded office areas. These improvements to our office are a

part of our ongoing efforts to provide dignity, compassion and

respect to everyone who walks through our doors.



IN THE COMMUNITY

L A W R E N C E V I L L E

S E N I O R  C E N T E R

V I S I T

On June 23, Solicitor General Bristol and

members of her team paid a special visit to the

Lawrenceville Senior Center for an afternoon of

engagement and education. They played a lively

game of bingo and had a great conversation

about the dangers of elder abuse. The purpose

of the visit was to give residents resources and

information so they can recognize the red flags

and signs of potential elder exploitation and

abuse.

S V U  U N I T

Our office has recently launched a new Special

Victims Unit that will focus on sensitive

misdemeanor cases. These cases include stalking,

sex crimes, vehicular homicide and animal

cruelty. The SVU team is made up of a trained

team including Assistant Solicitor Generals,

Investigators, Victim Advocates and Trial

Assistants who will work together to ensure

survivors in our community will receive the

justice that they deserve.

S U M M E R  I N T E R N S

We are proud to share that this summer, we

have welcomed three incredible interns to our

team. Trinity is a senior at Emory University

studying a double major in Anthropology and

Biology. Krystal is a junior at Alabama State

University, majoring in Criminal Justice and Ava is

an incoming freshman at Spelman College, who

will be majoring in Political Science. Please join us

in welcoming these exceptional young women to

our team!

M E N T A L  H E A L T H  E X P O

This past Sunday, our team was invited to the Mental

Health Resource Expo at New Mercies Christian

Church. The purpose of this important event was to

promote mental health awareness, break mental

health stigmas and provide tools and helpful resources

that community residents can utilize. We were

incredibly proud to attend this event and be a part of

the conversation surrounding mental health awareness

in the Gwinnett community.



IN THE COMMUNITY

M U L T I C U L T U R A L  F E S T I V A L

On May 17, our team at the Gwinnett County Solicitor General’s

Office had the pleasure of being a part of the Gwinnett County

Multicultural Festival! Each vendor at the event represented a

country and we had the opportunity to represent the beautiful

country of Jamaica! From sharing the bold flavors of Jamaica’s rich

cuisine to an educational portion on influential figures from

Jamaica, we had such a great time at this amazing celebration of

cultures and heritage.

S O L I C I T O R  P R O C L A M A T I O N

On Friday, June 6, Gwinnett County Solicitor General, Lisamarie

Bristol attended the 10th annual Georgia Caribbean American

Heritage Day! Held at the Georgia State Capitol and hosted by the

Caribbean American Chamber Commerce of Georgia, this impactful

event brought together judges, doctors, trailblazers and legislators

around the state to congratulate Caribbean-American contributions

to Georgia. We would like to congratulate Solicitor General

Lisamarie Bristol on a truly well-deserved Proclamation that

recognized her dedication to justice, inspiring leadership and

commitment to serving our community.

P E A C H T R E E

E N R I C H M E N T  P R O G R A M

C A R E E R  D A Y

Peachtree Enrichment Program Career Day was recently

held and Chief Investigator Brad Gober and Director of

Operations Jeff Smith were both in attendance. This

program at Columbus State University provides

education and training for law enforcement executives

and is an amazing educational resource.



V I S I T  O U R  W E B S I T E

W W W. G W I N N E T T S G . C O M

SPOTLIGHT

T I M  B A R N E T T

UPCOMING EVENTS

DASH 4 DOMESTIC VIOLENCE AWARENESS 5K

Join us for the 3rd annual Dash 4 Domestic Violence Awareness 5k on October 4 at 8:00 a.m. All proceeds from this event
will go towards Mosaic Georgia, Ahimsa House and the Partnership Against Domestic Violence, which are organizations that
provide resources for survivors as well as education for the public. Sign up today as a runner or sponsor to participate in
this inspiring event!  

OCTOBER 4, 2025 AT ALEXANDER PARK, 8:00 A.M.

Please join us in congratulating Investigator Tim Barnett

on his 20 years of service to Gwinnett County. His two

decades of service have had a lasting impact on our

team, community and local residents. Thank you for

your dedication, commitment and integrity. 

S O L I C I T O R ' S

B I R T H D A Y

Happy Birthday to our Solicitor General, Lisamarie

Bristol! From everyone on our team, we want to thank

Solicitor General Lisamarie for her tireless dedication,

leadership and advocacy on behalf of the victims, their

families and the Gwinnett community as a whole. 

DOG DAYS OF SUMMER

The Ahimsa House Animal Shelter Donation Drive will be held from July 1 to July 31 this year. The Ahimsa House provides
pet boarding for survivors who are in domestic violence shelters. You can help these survivors and their furry companions by
donating items including unopened pet treats, pet carriers, flea preventative, unopened pet food, food bowls, dog collars and
more. These items can be dropped off in the Gwinnett Justice and Administration Lobby. 

JULY 1 - JULY 31

https://www.active.com/lawrenceville-ga/running/distance-running/dash-4-domestic-violence-awareness-5k-2025

